
From: Smith, Randy [mailto:smith.70@osu.edu] 
Sent: Friday, November 04, 2011 10:01 AM
To: Sui, Dan
Cc: Steinmetz, Dr. Joseph; Weary, Gifford; Fink, Steven; Soave, Melissa; Haddad, Deborah
Subject: New Bachelor of Science Degree Programs

Dan: 
The proposals from the Department of Geography for programs leading to the Bachelor of Science in Atmospheric Sciences and Bachelor of Science in Geographic Information Sciences have been reviewed and formally approved at the State level.
I will send you the formal documents under separate cover for your files. 
Congratulations, and all the best with the implementation of these new degree programs. 
Randy 
W. Randy Smith
Vice Provost for Academic Programs 

